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YOU HAVE ALL BEEN VERY QUIET recently and as such I have no news to report.  
   The weather is certainly telling us that Winter is arriving and when the clocks go back on Sunday the nights will 
draw in quicker. Working as I currently do with India and Singapore whose clocks do not change I am currently 
faced with the quandary of whether I start work an hour earlier or have less working hours with my team. 
   The Breed Appreciation Day is well supported with 20 people booked to learn more about our breed, a mixture of 
breed specialists and non-breed. We are still taking bookings so if any of you wish to attend and undertake the MCE 
then please let me know.  Also, next week will be your final reminder to enter the BGV Club Championship show 
as entries close at midnight on Monday 4 November.  
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